
Elm Class Activities w/b: 10.12.18 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week the main focus will be on performing our Christmas Story ‘Away in a Manger.’ 

We will have a dress rehearsal on Monday, 10th when KS2 will be our audience. We will 

then be ready for the main performance on Tuesday, 11th. 

 

We will also be making cards, decorating the outdoor Christmas tree, parcel wrapping and 

making paper chains. These activities will support the children in learning to be creative and 

understand shape, space and measures.  

 

Please remember to look at your child’s learning diary on line and add observations of your 

own. We would love to know what the children have been saying about their learning at 

home. 

 

 

PEEP group this week is decorating the cakes we made at the end of November! We will ice 

and decorate them ready to be taken home and enjoyed during the holidays! 

 


